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BY E-FILING AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite I 0
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 19-1 54

Dear Director Howland:
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Enclosed, on behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc., and pursuant to the Order of Notice
issued by the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission on September 20, 2019,
please find a tear sheet and Publisher’s Certificate by Rosa Gonzales evidencing
publication of the Order of Notice in the New Hampshire Union Leader on September 25,
2019.

Also enclosed, please find an email from the publisher outlining an error that
occurred during initial publication of the Order of Notice on September 24, 201 9 resulting
in the subsequent publication on September 25, 201 9 (one day after the deadline).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. Thank you.

cc: Service List

End.

Ryan Peterson
Regulatory Specialist
petersonr@unitil.com

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842

Ryan Peterson
Regulatory Specialist
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